
AN OPEN INVITATION FROM THE OFFICE OF 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT TO ALL CITY 

RESIDENTS TO PARTICIPATE IN TWO PUBLIC 
HEARINGS… 

 
 
The Office of Community Development will hold two public hearings regarding the 
development of the Action Plan for Program Year 2024-2025. 
     
  
 
The goals of the hearings are to obtain comments and input from the citizens on the City’s 
overall priority needs in the areas of economic, community, neighborhood and housing 
development; including foster an inclusive economy, strengthen neighborhoods, provide 
healthy and affordable housing and fair housing. 
 
Date:  Wednesday, January 17, 2024 
Location: Rebecca Johnson, 55 Catherine Street 
Time:  5:00 p.m. 
 
Date:  Wednesday, January 24, 2024 
Location: 70 Tapley Street, Richard E. Neal Municipal Operations Center 
Time:  12:00 p.m. 
 
A zoom link will also be available for those who are interested for the January 24th hearing. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85068117898?pwd=cm81NitwK2htUTE5Yjg0Z2ZPTmd
WZz09 
 
Interested parties are also invited to submit written comments concerning the Action Plan 
process to Cathy Buono by 4:00 PM, January 29, 2024. Comments can be emailed to 
cbuono@springfieldcityhall.com. 
 
For additional information please contact the Office of Community Development at 
lsibilia@springfieldcityhall.com or 413-750-2241.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


